Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Jordan Zan <jordan_zan@piainc.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 11:52 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor water draw

Mr. Barnes,

As a local resident and property owner at Lake Almanor | am adamantly opposed to the proposed cold water reduction
plan.

Lake Almanor is one of the two main jewels of Plumas County and the proposed plan would ultimately degrade the lake
and surrounding area and further down grade the economic success of Plumas County as a whole.

And all of this for what- to possibly benefit some insignificant issue further downstream?
This whole concept and notion is nuts and needs to be discarded immediately.

The whole climate is changing and now is not a good time to be testing the waters as it were.
| implore you and your colleagues to come to your senses and leave well enough alone.
Sincerely yours,

Jordan V. Zan Il

Direct: 650-598-3532

Fax: 650-594-4936

Cell: 650-703-1125

Email: jordan zan@piainc.com




